
Important Notice to All Citizens of Fort 
Valley: 

Starting Monday, February 3, 2025, the City of 
Fort Valley City Hall will transition to a 
completely cashless system for all payments. 
All payments must be made using either check, 
money order, or debit/credit card. 

Please be advised if you choose to pay with a 
debit or credit card, a 3% convenience service 
charge will be applied to the transaction. 

We appreciate your cooperation as we make 
this important change to improve the efficiency 
and security of city transactions. 

If you have any questions or need further 
assistance, please contact City Hall at (478) 
825-8261 

Thank you for your understanding! 

Sincerely, 
The City of Fort Valley 


